
Dear parents and members of COMSEV, 

The New Board of the Cooperative Mensa held its first meeting of 2025 on January 29th. We would 
like to share a summary of key discussions and decisions: 

Online Participation in Annual Assembly 

We are exploring the possibility of allowing online attendance for our yearly assembly. While we are 
open to this idea, we are carefully considering how to implement it effectively, given the challenges 
of verifying membership and voting rights remotely. 

Expanded Picnic Bag Service 

In response to student requests, we are looking to enhance our picnic bag service. Currently 
available for school trips and during lunch hour courses, we aim to expand this offering. We are 
reviewing our ordering system to accommodate increased demand efficiently. 

Returning Cooking to the School Kitchen 

This is a top priority for us. We are actively investigating the feasibility and addressing potential 
obstacles to bring cooking back to the school kitchen as soon as possible. 

Water Distribution in the Mensa 

The Comitato Mensa raised concerns about the current positioning of water dispensers, which may 
inadvertently encourage the use of plastic bottles. We will be discussing this with school 
administration to explore potential sustainable solutions. 

Modernizing Payment Options 

To make the lunch service more convenient, we are investigating additional payment methods such 
as credit cards and PayPal, complementing the current bank transfer option. 

We are committed to continually improving our services and welcome your feedback on these 
initiatives. Please feel free to contact us with your thoughts or suggestions. 

var-comsev@eursc.onmicrosoft.com 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Best regards, 

The COMSEV Board 
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